Hutton Cranswick CP School

Head Teacher: Kris Henderson
The Green, Hutton Cranswick, Driffield, YO25 9PD
Tel: 01377 270482 email: cranswick@eastriding.gov.uk





Dear Parent/Carer

This letter is to remind you to please complete this year's annual parent questionnaire. This can be found on the school website, on our Twitter account or the school app. The link to access the questionnaire is also here:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdurouNA3MS2aNAChFsdaiPuNhkzZtYz6qGeOgK2HpvsIUK1A/viewform?usp=sf_link

We are looking to have feedback on the parents evening documentation this year in particular, whether you found this useful or whether you would add/reduce this for next time.

Thank you in advance for your time, it is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Mr K Henderson Headteacher











